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Re: Greater Waterbury Health Network, Inc. - Proposed Asset Purchase by 
Prospect Medical Holdings, Inc. - OHCA Docket No. 15-32017-486 and 
AG Docket No. 15-486-02 

Dear Attorney Zucker and Attorney Volpe: 

Thank you for your letter dated October 1, 2015, pursuant to which you have 
requested a 30-day extension of the 60-day time period set forth in Conn. Gen. Stat. 
§ 19a-486a(e) for the filing the Application for approval of the proposed asset 
purchase by Prospect Medical Holdings, Inc. , of Greater Waterbury Health 
Network, Inc. 

Our Offices agree to extend the Application time period as you have 
requested and as set forth above. The 60-day time period was due to expire on 
October 5, 2015. With the 30-day extension, the due date for the Application will 
now be November 4, 2015. 

Should you have any questions regarding this extension, your Application for 
approval, or any other issues relating to the Commissioner's and the Attorney 
General's review, please do not hesitate to contact either Steven Lazarus at the 
Department of Public Health (860-418-7012; Steven.Lazarus@ct.gov) or Assistant 
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Attorney General Gary W. Hawes at the Office of the Attorney General (860-808-
5020; gary.hawes@ct.gov). 

Very truly yours, 

Gary · . Hawes 
Assistant Attorney General 
Office of the Attorney General 

Very truly yours, 

Kimberly Martone 
Director of Operations 
Office of Health Care Access 
Department of Public Health 




